
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
On Monday the Recorders Rule Concert took place in the Royal 
Cornwall Museum. Mrs Covey was so impressed with the children and 
said that their performance was wonderful. Well done Recorders Rule! 
 

We had a lovely Christmas Lunch on Wednesday and we hope that the 
children enjoyed this festive celebration.  
 

On Tuesday and Thursday our Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 children 
performed their Christmas Nativity, Whoops-A-Daisy Angel. It was such 
a fun performance and the songs were fantastic! It was very special to 
see every child have their moment to shine on the stage – well done to 
all of our children and thank you to all the adults that made this such a 
success.   
 

On Thursday it wasn’t just the parents who had a chance to vote! Mr 
Tilley, alongside the Pupil Parliament set up a school General Election. 
We had candidates from Year 5 and 6 who shared the manifestos of 
four political parties. Mr Tilley then talked to the children in an 
assembly around the British Value of Democracy and the purpose of 
the day and its significance. Every child had the opportunity to vote in 
the Year 5 Polling Station. 125 pupils chose to vote and the results 
were as follows: 
Conservatives: 11.2% of the vote 
Liberal Democrats: 25.6% of the vote 
Labour: 28.8% of the vote 
Green Party: 34.4% of the vote 
Thank you to Year 6 who collated and used the  
data for their statistics lesson today! Thank you  
also to the Pupil Parliament and to Mr Tilley for 
all of their work with this.  
 

The PTCA have totaled up the funds raised from 
the Christmas Fair – they raised a whopping 
£1,648 and there is still a bit more money  
coming in from the raffle ticket sales! Thank you  
so much to everyone that has helped to raise 
this money – it will make such a difference to  
our children at Devoran.  
I hope that you all have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

School week commencing 9 December 
 

94.1% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 5 with 96.6% 

 

 

 
 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

NEXT WEEK: 
Monday – Rocksteady Concert at 2pm 
Tuesday – KS2 Carol Service 
School will finish at 13:30 on Friday this week. 
There is no After School Club on this day. 
 

Amy Brooks is the One Vision Community 
Development Worker for the Carrick area. She 
has set up a Facebook page to promote 
voluntary and community events, activities, 
groups and organisations to families living in 
the Carrick area. 
Please feel free to ‘like’ the page below to 
access more information. 
www.facebook.com/CarrickFamiliesCDW 
 

13 December 2019 

http://www.facebook.com/CarrickFamiliesCDW


 

 
 
 

DECEMBER 

Monday 16  . NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 
. Rocksteady Christmas Concert -14.00-15.00hrs   

Tuesday 17  . Running Club – Santa Run (Christmas Hats) 
. KS2 Christmas Carol Service and Light Parade -16.30-18.30hrs 

Wednesday 18  Backup date - KS2 Christmas Carol Service and Light Parade 

Thursday 19  Last Acorn Multi-Sports After School Club 

Friday 20  . Last Acorn Multi-Sports Breakfast Club 
. End of Term - School pickup 13.30hrs 
. NO Acorn Multi-Sports After School Club 

JANUARY 2020 

Monday 06  . Back to school 
. First Acorn Multi-Sports Breakfast Club 
. First Acorn Multi-Sports After School Club 

Monday 13  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Monday 20  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Monday 27  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 



 

 
 Look at these great speed awareness posters that are going 
to be put up around the village! They were designed by our 
children in the Summer Term last year. They look great! 

APRIL 

Tuesday 14   Back to school 

Monday 20  Foundation Stage Swimming – details to follow 

Tuesday 21  Year 5 Parents Camp Meeting – 14.30hrs 

Wednesday 22 –  
Friday 24 

 Year 3 Carnyorth Camp – details to follow 

Monday 27  Foundation Stage Swimming 

MAY 

Friday 01  Class Photos 

Friday 08  May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Monday 11  Foundation Stage Swimming 

Monday 11 –  
Thursday 14 

 Year 6 SATS Week 

Wednesday 13 –  
Friday 15 

 Year 5 Porthpean Camp 

Monday 18 – Friday 22   Year 6 Camp – TBC 

Monday 18  Foundation Stage Swimming 

Tuesday 19  Year 4 Parents Camp Meeting – 14.30hrs –details to follow 

Friday 22  . Sports Day – TBC 
. End of half term – pick up at normal time 

Monday 25 – Friday 29  Half Term Holidays 

JUNE 

Monday 01  Foundation Stage Swimming 

Monday 08  Foundation Stage Swimming 

Wednesday 10 –  
Friday 12 

 Year 4 Camp Kernow – details to follow 

Tuesday 23  Parent Consultations – 15.30-19.00hrs – details to follow 

Thursday 25  Parent Consultations – 15.30-19.00hrs – details to follow 

Tuesday 30  Year 6 Penair School Transition Day – details to follow 

JULY 

Wednesday 01  Year 6 Penair School Transition Day – details to follow 

Friday 17  End of term – pick up 13.30hrs 

Monday 20 –  
Thursday 24 

 INSET DAYS - No children in school 


